

The Waldwick Band 740 White Birch Road Twp of Washington, NJ 07676

MUSIC DIRECTOR/
CONDUCTOR
Edmund A. Moderacki

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Robert Kaufmann President

Louise Johnson Vice President

Ann Partridge Treasurer

Brenda Moderacki Secretary

Michael DePompeo Lloyd de Vries Dan Montella Mitchell Shapiro Carl Stromberg October 2024

Dear Friends of the Waldwick Community Band:

We have another exciting season planned, and we look forward to seeing you!

Thanks to our supporters and faithful members, the Waldwick Band continues to flourish in its tradition of bringing fine music to residents of Waldwick and surrounding Bergen County communities. Our 2024-2025 concerts will be held at the <u>Village School, 100 W. Prospect St., Waldwick</u> on these dates:

- Sunday, November 24, 2024: The Village School, Waldwick, 2:30 pm
- Sunday, February 2, 2025: The Village School, Waldwick, 2:30 pm
- Sunday, March 14, 2025: The Village School, Waldwick, 2:30 pm
- Sunday, April 27, 2025: The Village School, Waldwick, 2:30 pm

We continue to play our concerts in the comfortable and fully accessible Village School auditorium, at 100 West Prospect Street in Waldwick. In addition to the school parking lot, parking is available at the nearby <u>municipal pool parking lot at 45 Hopper Avenue</u>. Concerts start at 2:30 so you can avoid driving home in darkness.

This year's music is more exciting and varied than ever, including music by Rossini and Khachaturian, and highlights from "Mama Mia" "Fiddler on the Roof" and "The King and I".

Our "winter" concerts are not funded by the Borough of Waldwick, but we still have Free Admission to our concerts. Because our income from playing in parades and parks in the summer isn't sufficient to run this organization, we ask for donations, which are critical for us.

Donations to the band are tax-deductible, since The Waldwick Band is a qualified 501(c) (3) tax-exempt organization. For those who give \$25 or more, we will acknowledge you as "Friends of the Waldwick Band" in our concert programs, unless otherwise requested. To donate, you may:

- 1. Send a check payable to "The Waldwick Community Band" in the enclosed envelope, or
- 2. Place a check or a cash gift in the Contribution Box on the table at the rear of the auditorium at our concerts. Please provide your name and address with your cash gift if you would like a receipt for your tax records.

On behalf of Ed Moderacki and the entire band, I look forward to seeing you at our upcoming concerts. Thank you again for your generous support.

Yours truly,

Robert Kaufmann, President